
 

 

 

 

 

 

Teaching Assistant 

Our thriving Pre-preparatory School is seeking to appoint a teaching assistant for 
September 2017.  This is a term time position working approximately 39 hours per 
week.  (Part time applications will be considered.)  
 
You will be enthusiastic, experienced and well qualified with a good understanding of 
Early Years and Key Stage 1 provision.  

For further information and an application form, please contact us at: 
hr@thevillaschoolandnursery.com  

Applicants are welcome to arrange an informal discussion by appointment. 

Please note that interviews will be held on receipt of application forms, 
therefore an appointment may be made before the closing date.  Final 
closing date is Monday 3rd July. 

We are committed to the welfare of children and are an Equal Opportunity employer. 
All employees are subject to checks by the DBS. 
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